
Spelling 
How to help your child

London Christian School



How to help your child with spelling

Phonic knowledge is a way into spelling and should 
continue to underpin spelling after Key Stage 1. 

The question and answer poster pictured here reminds 
children of the spelling/writing strategy taught at LCS. 
With this strategy they can attempt to spell 
independently.

Reading a broad range of books will ensure words are 
seen and embedded in children’s long term memory 
too. 

The following slides provide a variety of fun ways to 
help with learning to spell. Please explore the below 
ideas with your child. 









Talk about the rule the children will have been taught in class 

Discuss root words and 
word meanings. 

What is your 
spelling rule this 

week? 

E.g. our spelling rule is the ‘sion’ 
ending. Investigate the root words 
before the ending is changed to 
‘sion’. E.g. expand –> expansion  
What changed? Talk about the 
meaning of the words together. 



The variety of ways children can practice the rule/ pattern 

Pyramid

Colour code

Spot the mistake

Box it

Scrabble

Find words within words

Use an etymological 
dictionary to find out 
where the words comes 
from

Cut up and sort the words

Make up a mnemonic

Beat the clock

Look, say, cover, write, check







Make up a mnemonic

Make up an acronym by using the letters of the word (or part of the word) you want to remember 



Pyramid



Colour code



Children could be the teacher 
and correct your spelling mistakes!

Spot the mistake



Box it



Scrabble



Find smaller words within larger ones to make them more memorable!

Words within words



Cut up and sort the words


